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As a lifetime Maine resident I am opposed to this idea.  I live in a town sorrounded by
lakes and full of very expensive homes owned by people who don't live here, or didn't
prior to COVID.  This would give too much power to local select persons without 
getting input from the voting residents. There is so much development happening 
here.  As I approach retirement age I do not want to be driven from my home!!!!


